
                                                
                                                   

                                              NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

                                                CONTRACT NO: UGU-05-1573-2021 

REPAIR OF THE EXISTING VRVII DAIKEN AIR CONDITIONING UNITS AT THE OSLO BEACH PHASE 1 
AND 2 BUILDINGS, THROUGH SUPPLY, DELIVERY AND COMMISSIONING OF PARTS AND SERVICES 

With reference the above-mentioned tenders as advertised in the SC Herald on Friday,09 
April 2021. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been Cancelled. 

Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused.  
 
Any enquiries can be directed to Phumlani.Sithole on 039 682 5777 or email 
Phumlani.Sithole@ugu.gov.za 
 
 
DR EMS NTOMBELA 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
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